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Street Improvements – Danks Street, Waterloo  
 

We will soon start work to improve the kerb, gutter and footway in Danks Street between 

Morehead Street and Young Street.  

 

What work is being done?   

       •    footway renewal 

       •    fixing damaged kerbs and gutters 

       •    garden beds 

       •    access ramps 

 

When will work start? 

The City's contractor, Sydney Civil, will start work in about two weeks. Work will be carried 

out during the day between 7.30am and 5.30pm Monday to Friday, 7:30am and 3:30pm 

Saturday.  

 

All work is expected to take three weeks to complete, weather permitting.  

 

Will there be any disruption? 

We will take steps to minimise any impact on you, however there will be some machinery 

noise, temporary restrictions to vehicle parking and alternative pedestrian access.  

 

In the event of wet weather, work will commence the following day. If unsuitable weather 

continues, we will notify you of the change in scheduling. 

 

Thank you for your patience while we carry out these important works.  
 

Find out more 

For more information, please contact Sydney Civil community relations team on 1300 997 858 
or email community@sydneycivil.com 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Rick Henson 
Senior Project Coordinator 


